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Important messages 

• Bikeability next week 
• Invitation to Year 6 production – tickets on Arbor 

• Last week of term:  

Tuesday: Afternoon production 

Wednesday: Children to bring in shirts to sign & evening production 

Thursday: Camo Day 

Friday: Leavers’ assembly at The Royal Garrison Church of All Saints 

Dear parents and carers, 

Bikeability Next Week 

Just a quick reminder that Bikeability will be taking place next week (commencing 7th 

July) for Year 6. 

Unless you've previously requested otherwise, children will need to bring a bike in good working 

condition and a helmet to school each day of the programme. 

In the morning, Year 6 staff will be on hand to direct students to store their bikes in the area 

outside the Burrow. 

Children should come to school wearing their P.E. kit all week. However, if you would prefer them 

to wear long trousers, due to the nature of this activity, they may do so. 

If you have any questions or concerns at all, please don't hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Invitation to Year 6 production – tickets on Arbor 

This is a reminder that our Year 6 production of The Wizard of Oz is fast approaching and we 

are very excited to welcome you to what promises to be a fantastic performance! 

As you know, every child in Year 6 is involved in the production, whether they have a speaking 

part, are in the chorus or helping behind the scenes. Your child will be able to tell you what their 

role is but if you have any questions, please do get in touch. 



There are two performance options and you can confirm attendance for up to three guests per 

child via Arbor: 

• Afternoon Performance: Tuesday 15th July – doors open at 13:30 for a 13:45 start 

(finishing around 15:00). 

• Evening Performance: Wednesday 16th July – doors open at 17:45 for an 18:00 start 

(finishing around 19:15). 

Please note that, as all children are involved in the play, all children will be required to attend 

both the evening and afternoon performance. For the evening performance, we kindly ask that 

children arrive at school between 17:00 and 17:30. They will need to be picked up by an adult once 

the performance has finished and will not be able to walk home alone. 

If you are attending the afternoon show, you are welcome to take your Year 6 child home once 

the performance has finished and they have changed out of their costumes. 

Thank you for your continued support – we can’t wait to share this special event with you! 

 

Last week of term 

As we approach your child’s final week at Talavera, I wanted to share a few important reminders. 

It promises to be a busy and exciting time as we celebrate the end of their journey with us. 

On Tuesday and Wednesday, we will be holding our Year 6 productions. Please refer to previous 

correspondence for details regarding timings and arrangements. 

Importantly, on Wednesday, we ask that all children come to school with an old shirt or T-shirt 

that they would like to have signed by their friends. We will also be handing out the leaver’s 

books, which the children can get signed throughout the day. 

Some children like to bring in their own pens for signing shirts and books. We do allow this but 

kindly ask that all pens are clearly labelled and that children take responsibility for their 

belongings. We also have felt tips available in school for them to use. 

On Friday, we will gather for our Leaver’s Assembly at The Royal Garrison Church of All 

Saints, where we will present our Boy and Girl of the Year awards, sing together, hand out 

leaver’s gifts and say our goodbyes. This is always a special and emotional event and we hope you 

can join us. Again, please refer to separate correspondence for these details. 

Thank you for your continued support during this busy but memorable time. If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Year 6 Team 

 


